
Did you know you may request a 
modification of your child support order?

If any of these circumstances apply to you, then you may qualify for a change 
in your child support order:

Telephone: 866-901-3212   E-Mail: www.dcss.outreach@ventura.org

It is important to remember: only the court can change a court order. The Department of Child Support Services does not represent 
either party. A modification may also be requested directly from the court. The Family Law Self Help Center at the Superior Court can 
provide assistance.   

Either parent may request a review regardless of custody. If your modification 
request is approved we will schedule a court hearing. Contact us to request a 
modification!

Do you have another 
child?

Increase in 
visitation?

Lost your job? Change in 
income?
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